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Platinum Health (PH) members should
note that the current email address for
the Chronic Medication Department is
being replaced by a new email address.

The current email address is:
zzgplatinumhealthchronicmedication@
platinumhealth.co.za

The new email address is:
phscript@platinumhealth.co.za

PH members can use this email address in
the following instances:

 When registering on the Chronic Medication
Programme (first-time chronic medication users)

* When ordering chronic medication

* General enquires regarding chronic medication.

It you have any questions, you are welcome,

to contact the Chronic Medication
Department on 014 590 1700
or 080 000 6942. & ? S
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